Atkins High School



"Home of the Red Devils"

403 Avenue Three NW
Atkins, Arkansas 72823
Phone (479) 641-7872
FAX (479) 641-1306



Date: October 8, 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Parent Teacher Conferences for Atkins High School are scheduled for Thursday, October 22. Due to COVID-19, fall conferences will be done either through email or phone sessions.

The conferences are scheduled between 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on the 22nd.

If your student has a 65% or below in a course the teacher will contact you by email or phone the week starting Monday, October 19. If you have not been contacted prior to Thursday, October 22nd, the teacher will attempt to contact you by phone during the parent teacher conference times.

If you would like to conference with any other teacher feel free to contact them by email and set up a conference time. Teacher emails are firstname.lastname@atkinsschools.org. You may always access your HAC account to review grades and attendance at any time.

Student report cards will be issued to the students on Thursday during their advisory times.

If I can be of assistance at any time feel free to contact me at my office, 479-641-7872.

Mr. Roy McCoy, Principal Atkins High School